
Cranford Street/Innes Road - night works

INSTALLING 32 DUCTS AROUND THE INTERSECTION 
To upgrade and relocate the underground services we will need to install 
ducts. The ducts are used for new telecommunication lines, new traffic 
signals and to future proof new power cables. We are installing 32 ducts 
in total, on all sides of the Cranford Street and Innes Road intersection. 
This work will take between five and ten nights.
CONSTRUCTION IMPACT
We will be digging small trenches on traffic lanes to install the ducts. The 
crew will dig a section of the road up, place the ducts, fill the trench and 
reinstate the road before the morning commute starts. There will be 
some noise from trucks, the excavator and the crew working overnight. 
We need to use concrete cutters at times, we try to get the cutting done 
in the early evening. Before we reinstate the road we will need to use a 
compactor, this can be noisy as well and you may feel ground vibrations 
if you live close to the work site. The crew need lights to see what they 
are working on; you may notice extra light coming from the street.
TRAFFIC IMPACT
Our work site will occupy one traffic lane each time we dig a trench so 
we will have to shift the traffic on that lane to the other lane. Two-way 
traffic flow will be maintained. Part of the footpath next to our work area 
will be temporarily closed. Please follow the traffic signs to use the 
footpath on the other side.
WHEN IS THIS HAPPENING?
The work will start on Sunday 19 November and will be completed 
within 10 nights. Each night we will work from 7pm till 5am. 
Please contact us on 0800 262 200 or via email: info@cncalliance.co.nz 
if you have any further question on this work or on the project in general.  
General information and all our newsletters are available also on our 
website: www.nzta.govt/cnc 
We have opened the doors of our site office at the corner of Cranford 
Street and Innes Road next to Kidds Cakes & Bakery. Our office/visitor 
centre is open for drop-in sessions on Wednesday afternoon from 3pm 
till 5pm and Friday morning from 10am to 12pm.

Project update

The CNC Alliance team is 
working at night due to the 
high traffic volumes during 
the day. 
Working at night means that the 
traffic team will set up the cones 
to shift some of the traffic lanes 
from 6pm. 
Work will start around 7pm. 
By 5am the next morning the 
crew will have finished their 
shift and the temporary traffic 
management will be removed. 
Residents living close to the 
intersection will hear some 
noise and may notice extra light 
coming from the street. 
We apologise for the 
inconvience and thank you for 
your understanding and your 
patience while we work on the 
Cranford Street Upgrade. 
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